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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee the children are invited to a Great British picnic on 

Wednesday 25th May.  Picnics can be ordered from school or they can bring their own 

(see attached menu).   

 

The children will be creating decorations and crowns to wear for this auspicious 

occasion. 

 

To make the Jubilee day extra special we would like to ask the children to come in 

something which is either red, white or blue (or all three). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
K Carruthers 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://youthsportdirect.org/Enjoy_amplsquoactive_mathsamprsquo_during_National_School_Sport_Week_courtesy_of_Maths_of_the_Day-5229.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjRhJObuJrNAhUNOsAKHSeXDOkQwW4IFjAA&usg=AFQjCNHQ9ATqVYzSeavKRkDxAbnCkxFsyQ

